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REPORT 

 
Department of Computer Science organized  a seminar on “ CYBER SECURITY AWARENESS”   

by  Abhirath P, Senior Developer,  Red Team Hacker Academy  on August 3
rd 

2023 , from the 

Computer Lab,  for the UG students . The session mainly covered crucial topics such as common 

Cyber threats, preventive measures and the importance of  Ethical Hacking . The seminar was very 

interactive and innovative and it was attended  by  40 students. 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 


